
Stoneraise School

Head Teacher: Mr. Clem Coady M.Sc         Stoneraise School, Durdar, Carlisle, Cumbria, CA5 7AT.

Dear Parents  

Welcome back to school after the half term break. I hope you had a great time and managed to enjoy the amazing sunshine! 

School Assessment Week 
School based assessments are taking place this week. All year groups will take part, once completed all assessments are sent  
away to be marked independently and compared with other pupils nationally. This gives us our standardised age scores which go 
onto the school reports later in the term. 

Chess 
Having won the cluster chess tournament last month, I look forward to taking our chess team to the county final on Monday 11th 
June. Whatever the result,  I am immensely proud of how this group of pupils has developed over the last 24 months. Their level 
of play is something I wish you could all see, there are not many adults who would beat them!  

Sports Day 
Sports Day is scheduled for next Wednesday - 13th June starting at 1:10pm. please can your child wear appropriate PE kit for 
their house. For example, a red t-shirt for children in the red house. We will have some refreshments for sale during the 
interval. If the weather goes against us, we will message parents on the day and re-arrange another afternoon.   

School Reports 
Teachers are currently writing pupils school reports. We aim to send these home on 13th July.  

Keystage 2 Snacks 
Just a reminder, snacks for any junior children must be fresh fruit only. 

New Class for September 
Due to increasing pupil numbers we will be introducing a new class in Key stage 2. We have appointed an experienced teacher in 
Mrs Armstrong, who will join our team from September. She will be working with her new class on the morning of the 2nd July. 

New Class Day 
With the majority of our Y6 pupils attending their new school on the 2nd of July, all pupils will spend the morning in their class 
for next year getting to know their new teacher and looking ahead for September. 

Extra Curricular Activities 
As always, we will have a range of Curriculum Clubs on offer this half term. A separate letter will follow. The 
dates for these are available on our school website and school app. 

Yours sincerely 

Head Teacher 
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